MASS INTENTIONS

Sat., March 28th 5:00 p.m. †Anthony & Inez Macedo

Sun. March 29th 9:00 a.m. ♥Leonard Labonte

11:00 a.m. St. Vital Parish & Parishioner

Tues., March 31st 9:00 a.m. ♥ Frank Baillargeon Wed., April 1st 7:00 p.m. Dianne Pidhirniak

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (March 22nd)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance	Pay Down the
		Fund	Debt
Weekly Budget for 2015	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution March 22 nd	2,183.00	132.50	483.00
	-1,740.00	17.50	-517.00

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SIGN-UP SHEET FOR TRIDUUM

Sign-up sheets at the back of the church.

Your participation is welcomed and appreciated.

TRIDUUM - 2015 Holy Thursday (Mass of the Lord's Supper) April 2

7:00 pm

Good Friday April 3

11:00 am & 3:00 pm

Holy Saturday - Easter Vigil April 4

9:00 pm (PLEASE BRING YOUR BELLS TO RING AT THE GLORIA)

Easter Sunday April 5

9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

(PLEASE BRING YOUR BELLS TO RING AT THE GLORIA)

<u>POOR MAN'S SUPPER</u> - Thank you to those individuals who supported the Leduc and District Food Bank with 50 pounds of canned goods and \$175 Cash.

Divine Mercy Sunday, the 2nd **Sunday of Easter**, initiated by Pope John Paul II in 2000, is on **April 12**th. "The light of Divine Mercy, which the Lord wished to return to the world through Saint Faustina's charism, will illumine the way for men and women of the third millennium,...It is our task to spread the message of Divine Mercy." (JPII)

St. Vital CWL will be gathering in the church to pray the **Divine Mercy Chaplet** at 3:00 p.m. on **April 12th. All parishioners are invited to join.**.

GREETER'S MINISTRY

Greeters for the 5:00 p.m. Saturday Mass and the 11:00 a.m. Sunday Mass are asked to pick up their schedules for April 2015 through June 2015 at the back of the church. Greeters, if you are on the e-mail list you will receive your schedule via e-mail. We are always in needs of additional parishioners who would be willing to help with this important ministry. It would involve at most only one Sunday every month or 6 weeks from September through June.

If you would like to join the ministry please call Paul Weisenberger at 780-929-5150

St. Vital C.W.L. is supporting the **Canadian Red Cross Community Blood Drive** on **April 1**st at the **Eaglemont Church** (5002-62 St.) from 3:**30 p.m.** – **7:30 p.m.** Please donate. It's in you to give!

Help Name Our New School!

A new Catholic elementary/junior high school has been announced for the community of Beaumont, and we'd like your suggestions for a school name.

The name should:

- Be significant to STAR Catholic students and parents, and the Beaumont community.
- Be easily identifiable with the facility.
- Be different from the names of existing STAR Catholic schools or other area Catholic schools in Alberta.
- Reflect a connection to the Catholic Church.

Email your name suggestion, and an up to 200-word explanation of why you feel your choice of name would be right for our new school, to wince.burke@starcatholic.ab.ca by April 15, 2015. Make sure you put **Help Name**Our New School! in the subject line of the email.

After the submission deadline, a Name Selection Committee will review the submissions and make recommendations to the STAR Catholic Board. The Board will be choosing the final school name during their Regular Board meeting in May and the name will be announced shortly after that meeting.

A request from St. Vital Catholic Women's League:

The Provincial CWL is asking parishioners to support an important initiative by signing an informal petition to encourage our MLA to "Urge the Alberta Provincial Government to amend the Alberta Health Act to ensure that the Senior's Advocate is an Officer of the Legislature and therefore Independent."

This means that the advocate would still hold the position even if there was a change in government, plus that person would not be beholden to the government for the job, ensuring continuity and impartiality. This initiative's goal is to give seniors a voice. The time is now, because by the year 2031, 1 in 5 Albertans will be seniors. Navigating the system can be a daunting task for many of our seniors at this time. Will you help? You, or someone you care about, will benefit.

Please come downstairs after Mass to sign the petition and get more information.

You can also pick up a petition to share with others living in the Leduc/Beaumont Constituency.

You can also help the cause by contacting our MLA George Rogers at leduc.beaumont@assembly.ab.ca with questions and concerns.

Thank you for your help and concern.